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Submission: Special rate rise is not necessary. Our mayor who enjoys his sports is looking to upgrade sporting fields costing
millions of dollars. This is not warranted or required. Perhaps a number of sporting fields should combine and unite their own
funds to better service their own needs.

The mayor and council are suppose to work for the entire community not a select few that interests them.

I strongly abject to any rate increase being requested.





